
Dear Editors Solmaz Mohadjer and Mathew Stiller-Reeve, 

 

Thank you for the feedback throughout the review process. 

We attach the corrected manuscript which implement the requested technical 
corrections: 

- In-line -> online (line #3, Abstract) 
- Listed 5Rs (line #21, Introduction) 
- Spelled out UAV and SfM (line #5-6, Abstract; line #46, Introduction) 

Thank you once again for helping us improve our work. 

 

With best regards, and on behalf of the authors, 

Peter Betlem 


